
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO THE PARENTS/CARERS OF CHILDREN IN YEAR 2 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re: Cinema Trip to Odeon Telford on Wednesday 2nd October 2024 
 
 
The children in Year 2 will have the exciting opportunity to visit the Odeon Cinema 
in Telford to watch Despicable Me 4 as part of our English work. We will be visiting 
the cinema on the morning of Wednesday 2nd October 2024. We will be travelling 
by coach to the cinema and will return to school in time for lunch. 
 
The children are allowed to take a drink of water or juice and a sensible snack e.g. 
a small packet of popcorn or crisps. Please can we ask that children do not bring 
fizzy drinks and they should not bring food containing nuts due to serious allergies. 
Children must wear their school uniform. 
 
The total cost of the visit is £537 this includes the school visit, their transport 
costs and other associated trip costs. The voluntary contribution for each child will 
be £9.80, if we do not receive the necessary contribution the visit will have to be 
cancelled.  
 
 
Please make payment via your child’s Scopay account by Friday 27th September. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Mrs Coe & Miss Evans 


